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Dear parents/guardians/caretakers,

The organization of the educational system in the Netherlands might be difficult to
understand for people who have recently arrived in the Netherlands. Choosing a school for
your child can be challenging because of the many different schools and educational
programmes. This information session aims to provide information in as many languages
as needed about:

* the educational programmes for 12 years and older
* how to change, advance in programmes

» diploma’s and job market perspective

* local schools

* when to start visiting new schools

Kind regards
Team ISK

Send an email to info.isk@singelland.nl

if you would like to join this information session stating:
your name, your child’s name, number of persons attending
and the preferred language of the session.




